
 
 
 
To: 'legon.sen@aph.gov.au' 
Subject: Senate Enquiry Into The Water Act 2007 Regarding Murray Darling Basin Water 
Allocations 
 
Dear Sir / Madam: 
 

• The  Water Act 2007 reflects more fairly a  balance between Environmental & 
Economic concerns & should not be altered in any way. 

• The current extraction of water for irrigation is unsustainable & used for far 
too long The Water Act 2007 acknowledges that there is a need for a balance. 

• The data used for The Water Act 2007 is based on the best available scientific 
data / facts. 

• Facts should not be disregarded for  Political persuasions. 
• The Murray Darling ecosystems of Wetlands, Flora & Fauna  after decades of 

abuse are almost totally devastated. 
• Without The Water Act 2007 the value & importance of this precious 

ecosystem could be lost forever. 
• This plan for the Murray Darling basin could be the last opportunity to restore 

this River system to a level that will be there for the whole community to 
enjoy & benefit from.  

 
 
 

Thanking You 
 

Alan Carpenter 

 

 

 


